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The Local Planning Authority (East Dorset District Council) and the Forestry 
Commission, confirm that they agree the following: 
 
 
1. New Employment Development 
The Christchurch and East Dorset Core Strategy (the Plan) at Policy FWP8 seeks to 
provide about 30ha of land at Blunt’s Farm, adjacent to Ferndown Industrial Estate, 
Ferndown, for employment purposes. 
 
The Forestry Commission own the land allocated for employment uses and support 
the intention to release this land for employment purposes within the Plan period. 
The Forestry Commission and East Dorset District Council have agreed a position 
with the District Valuer regarding releasing the necessary land to facilitate access to 
the site from Nimrod Way to the east of the site. 
 
 
 
 
This Statement has been agreed by the aforementioned parties. 
 
Dated:   26th July 2013 
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